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The Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Kenya presents its

compliments to the United Nations Environment Programme and with
the reference to the Letter of H.E. Dr. Leila Benali, President of the
United Nations Environment Assembly #52/2023 dated May 05, 2023
has the honor to propose to include to the paragraph 3 of the zero
draft of the Ministerial Declaration of UNEA-6 the following element:
‘We strongly condemn destruction of biodiversity, ruining of
infrastructure, pollution of drinking water sources, massive emissions
of greenhouse gases, destruction of forests, the risks at nuclear
facilities of the energy infrastructure and reduction of the availability
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of the right to a clean and safe environment, which arise in connection
with the ongoing aggression of the russian federation against Ukraine”.

The Ukrzinian Side remains at the disposal of the esteemed
UNEA-6 Presidency and the Secretariat for further discussions

; regarding the proposed wording.
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The Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Kenya avails itself of

this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Environment

United Nations

Environment Programme
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